
 

 

Stations of the Cross  

 

St. Mary’s Station’s of the Cross will 
be set up soon on our side lawn.  

These stations can be viewed in the 
alcove at St. Mary’s Church .  

Plans are still in progress  regarding 
setting up the Stations, floral  

gardens, statues of the Saints ,  

sitting benches ,etc. 

This is a very exciting time for us! 

Sponsorships will be available for 
you  to purchase a station in 
memory of loved ones ... 

More information to follow in the 
weekly  bulletins. 

 

 

Repair work at St. Mary’s Rectory  is 

in progress. Mater Dei’s Parish 

Council recommends  

addressing these immediate issues 

that have been discovered in our 

rectory . The project is estimated to 

cost $37,900.00 



 

 

 

ST.MARY’S 

Stations of the Cross 

Garden  
 

 

A partial donation has been made by a generous donor towards the estimated cost. 

The flashing along some of the front circular porch has pulled away as well as the area 

along the garage roof causing leakage between the exterior granite wall and the roof 

of both the porch and the garage. The inspection also noted that many slate tiles on 

the  

southern side of the main roof are missing which causes the wood to be exposed.  

Because of it the estimated costs has increased to a  

total of $ 6, 500.00. 

If God prompts you to help in this project please call: 

(802)334-5066  or  
email us @ finance@materdeivermont.com 

 
Save Our Priests Home  

-K of C -  $20,000.00 

Match for  30 days 

 July 30th  - August 27th 

Checks made out to K of C 


